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 UMW Report 

Oxford First United Methodist Women 
participated in the New Albany District 
UMW meeting on August 17 at Wheeler 
UMC. During this meeting Pastor Thomas 
(center) presented a synopsis of the Mission 
U study “Practicing Resurrection: A Study of 
the Book of Mark”. It was a great fellowship 
with women from all around our district. In 
attendance, pictured from left to right are 
Margaret Gipson, Jimmy Nell Smith, Terry 
Vaughn and Tressie Johnson. 

Pastor Thomas was the guest evangelist at St. 
Paul UMC, pastored by Rev. Kent Brown,  in 
Batesville, MS for their Annual Revival on 
August 5-7. Many members of Oxford First 
attended and the choir sung on Wednesday 
night. God really moved in a mighty way at 
this revival.  

Pastor Thomas at Revival 

Certificates 
of Baptism 

On Sunday, August 25, 
2019, Pastor Thomas 
presented Certificates of 
Baptism to  Ty’Vuyrea 
KeVinte Campbell and 
Davis Murray after being 
baptized on the previous 
Sunday in a special 
baptism ceremony. See 
pictures on page 4. 
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Oxford First Family 
had a Great Time at 
Sardis Lake on 
August 3rd. 
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Blessed are the poor in spirit, for theirs 
is the kingdom of heaven. . . .   
                               --MATTHEW 5: 3 

Bible Study Returns Pictures from baptism . . . 

Oxford First UMC Bible Study is back 
this month on Wednesday nights at 6:30 
p.m., immediately following the 6:00p.m. 
Prayer Ministry, led by Minister  Gracie 
Spearman. Pastor Thomas begins an 
examination of the Sermon on the Mount 
and the Beatitudes. Everyone is welcome to 
join us, as we grow in Christ together. 


